Paye, Laura

From: Borowski, R. Benjamin <RBorowski@preti.com>

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 2:30 PM

To: DEP, Shawmut WQC

Subject: Comments by IECG re DEP Application #L-19751-33-I-N
Attachments: 2022-06-03 IECG comments re DEP Application #L-19751-33-I-N.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good afternoon,

Please find attached the comments of Industrial Energy Consumer Group regarding the above-referenced DEP
application.

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.

R. Benjamin Borowski
Partner

207.791.3052 Tel
rborowski@preti.com
Bio | Twitter | preti.com

PretiFlaherty

One City Center

P.O. Box 9546

Portland, ME 04112-9546

This E-Mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential and / or exempt from discovery or disclosure under applicable law.
Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this
communication, and have received it in error, please do not distribute it and notify me immediately by E-mail at rborowski@preti.com or via
telephone at 207.791.3000 and delete the original message. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message or any
attachment should be construed as a digital or electronic signature or as a legal opinion.



